
From: Pastor Hatlevig <phconnectchurch@gmail.com> 

Sent: Thursday, June 9, 2022 2:05 PM 

To: ZZ City Clerk External 

Subject: We oppose Ordinance #Sec.32-191 

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***  

TO:  LaCrosse City Council   

FROM:   Pastors Jerry and Nancy Hatlevig, Connect Church, Onalaska 

RE:  Council meeting tonight and Ordinance # Sec. 32-191 

We are completely opposed to this ordinance because all Americans have freedom of 

speech, religion, and parental rights.  We personally have many relationships in the city  

of LaCrosse even though our business is in Onalaska, and we would be hindered from  

helping many people with their personal needs.    This ban is biased and a sad "thank you"  

to those who have dedicated their lives to help people of all ages and concerns. 

Please do not pass this ordinance. 

Thank you. 


